## St. John the Evangelist Catholic Preschool Peewee's Weekly Newsletter

April 29, 2021

## WOW, IS IT REALLY MAY NEXT WEEK?

We only have a few more weeks of school and are wrapping things up for the year. We only have seven classes left for our Tuesday/Thursday children.

Our caterpillars are still chrysalis/cocoons. We have five and are patiently waiting for them to turn into butterflies. Hopefully next week.

## IMPORTANT DATES

**Thursday, May 6** – 8:00 -10:45 am Field Trip to Shanklin Park

Tuesday, May 25 – LAST DAY OF SCHOOL FOR ALL PEEWEES

PLEASE NOTE: PEEWEES ARE FINISHED BEFORE THE REST OF THE SCHOOL. OLDER CHILDREN WILL STILL HAVE SCHOOL.

Wednesday, May 26 – Last day of school for the juniors.

Friday, May 28 – Last day of school for K-5 grades

## SHANKLIN PARK FIELD TRIP

We are so excited to be finally going on our field trip. On Thursday, May 6, we will leave promptly at 8:15 so please have your child here no later than 8:00 for bathroom break, prayer, rules etc. If your a parent coming with your child you may park in the parking lot to the North of the playground and come in thru the playground gates and the same door you drop them off at. Your child still needs to come to school by 8:00. We will be leaving at 8:15. We will be walking to Shanklin Park to play and have snack. Please look at the weather forecast and dress vour child for the weather on this day. Keep in mind it is morning hours so it may be a bit colder than the high for the day, etc. If we have rainy weather we will have a rain date for the following Thursday. Please pray for great weather. If we do have rainv weather I will alert vou on seesaw if we decide to cancel.

Susie Warstler – Best way to contact is on the Seesaw app or email me.

swarstler@stjohncatholic.com